
 
 
 

 

 

Dear Lowell Families and Community, 

It is with great pleasure that we can announce that upon the return to school on 
January 4, 2021, we will continue to have Kindergarten through 3rd grade in person 
instruction! While it was previously mandated that this would change, Oregon 
Department of Education and Oregon Health Authority have reversed that decision 
and we will be able to continue as is in the coming year. We have not yet been given 
any indication when we will be able to host additional grades in person, but we remain 
hopeful that this is a move in the right direction. Limited in person instruction and 
distance learning for students in grades 4-12 will be the same upon our return as well.  

Food service will still be working hard to bring great meals to all children ages 0-18 over 
the holiday break. If you have questions regarding the food service schedule, please 
call 54.937.2105 ext. 207. 

Please note that many of our offices will be closed over the holiday break. If you need 
to speak with someone, please feel free to call the office and leave a message.  

As 2020 comes to a close, know that even with the confusion of a pandemic and the 
concern of forest fires, we are always proud and grateful to be able to serve the 
students of Lowell-Fall Creek.  

From all of us at Lowell School District, have the Happy Holiday, a Merry Christmas, and 
a joyful New Year! We will see you all on January 4, 2021! 


